

## Aaron Randolph <aaron.randolph@cps.k12.ar.us>

## **Application for Program Approval for Gifted/Talented Education**

donotreply@arkansas.gov <donotreply@arkansas.gov>

Tue, Mar 29, 2016 at 4:16 PM

Aaron M. Randolph CABOT SCHOOL DISTRICT 602 NO LINCOLN **CABOT, AR 72023** 

Dear Aaron M. Randolph:

Your 2015 K-12 program for gifted education, as described in your program application has been approved by this office. If changes should become necessary, please provide a written explanation to the Office of Gifted and Talented.

Please feel free to contact our program office at 501-682-4224 for additional assistance.

Sincerely,

Mary Kathryn Stein, Program Coordinator Office of Gifted and Talented and Advanced Placement Arkansas Department of Education Four Capitol Mall, 305B Little Rock, AR 72201 501-682-4224: Office 501-682-4220: Fax

mary.stein@arkansas.gov

This message is intended only for the named recipient. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.